ART NEWS FLASH 24 MAY 2019 Artistic AGM

Artistic Committee AGM

Notice of the 2019 Artistic Committee AGM has been sent with this News Flash. This year the AGM will be held at 6pm on Monday the 15th of July at the TSB Stadium in New Plymouth.

Joe Bright Memorial Trophy

The Joe Bright Memorial Trophy is awarded to the individual that has been nominated for their 'Services, commitment and dedication to the sport of Precision and Show/Quartet Skating during the past year'.

Nominations are being be called for this recognition trophy. The club delegates will vote at the Artistic AGM from the nominations received, as per the NZFRS special awards policy.

Clubs are asked to send their nominations to the Artistic Committee on the attached form. This award will be presented at the closing function of the NZ Artistic Roller Sports Championships.

Nominations close on Friday 5th of July, 2018.

Please email your nomination to artistic.secretary@gmail.com

Artistic Committee Treasurer

After many years of service to the NZ skating community as Artistic Committee Treasurer, Joan Blackler would like to consider retirement. The Artistic Committee is seeking expressions of interest from anyone with a background in accountancy or finance who would like to know more about the role. A Job Description has been sent to clubs with this News Flash.

For further information please contact Yvonne Lambert-Smith at chairperson.artistic@gmail.com

Please circulate this News Flash to all your club members.

Yours In Skating,

Janine Price

NZFRS Artistic Roller Sports Committee Secretary